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The most interesting fact I found in this summary of an interview with Henry Peterson was the 

mention of a memoranda from the Department of the Army, Security Division,  that was in the 

Justice Department’s Organized Crime division file on Giancana.  According to Henry Peterson, this 

may have been a response to Justice Department inquiries made early in 1961 in an effort to 

“coordinate” all investigations on Giancana.   
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